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30/05/2023  01:16:552023/2109/T OBJ E. Peel I object to the felling of T1 Pyracantha at the front of the property, as this provides a useful amount of verdant 

treescape that is very visible from the street. Instead a degree of regular management should be undertaken 

to keep the size of the crown well regulated and allow more light into the window. An abundance of trees is a 

well-documented characteristic of the S. Hampstead Conservation Area and this needs to be preserved 

wherever possible in the face of endless attempts to remove trees for no very valid reason.
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